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I live on Skyview and Olive near Beattie Park in Lompoc California. I am very much against the baseball lights
going into Beattie Park. The traffic on Olive is very busy and continues to have many many people that speed
through this area. The new children’s area at Beattie Park and the frisbee golf continue to bring huge amounts of
people to Beatty Park. For us to continue with more people visiting Beatty Park in the evening is now infringing
upon our quiet, our safety and our intimate neighborhood. Please do not use your community improvement funds
toward nighttime activities at Beatty Park.
Marna Ford
805-717-9163
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